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Superior Street Reconstruction 2018
4th Avenue West Closure Planned for April 16 and 23rd

 

[Duluth, MN] - The Superior Street Reconstruction team is informing the public of a necessary closure of 4th Ave West for some
excavation work. For the week of April 16th-21st the crews will conduct their excavation work on 4th Ave West below the alley
down to Superior Street. This will allow vehicular access down 4th Avenue West from West 1st Street just until the alley. 

 

The following week starting April 23, the excavation will shift to an area north of the 4th Ave West alley which will result in the
closure of 4th Avenue West to vehicles between the alley and West 1st Street for approximately 3-4 weeks. Pedestrian access will
be maintained. 

 

Delivery services can gain access to the alley from either 5th Ave West or 3rd Ave West.

  

Learn more and stay up to date on the project at www.superiorstreet.org 
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